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Workshop on Agriculture Notifications 
Geneva, Switzerland 
English: 22-24 September 2010 

Spanish: 16-18 November 2010
French:  27-29 September 2011
Presentation of the event

The Workshop is organized by the Institute for Training and Technical Cooperation (ITTC) in cooperation with the Agriculture and Commodities Division (AGCD).  It is held back-to-back with the 59th, 60th and 63rd regular sessions of the Committee on Agriculture (CoA). It offers specialized training to capital-based government officials with direct responsibility in the preparation of notifications under the Agreement on Agriculture. The objective is to enable Members to fulfil their notification obligations in a timely manner in line with the transparency requirements prescribed by the Agreement and the notification procedures adopted by the CoA. The Workshop combines lectures from AGCD officials, practical exercises and case studies and provides a platform to discuss specific technical issues Members may face in preparing agriculture notifications.  

By the end of the course the participants will have:
· become familiar with the specific notification requirements and formats in the areas of market access, domestic support, export subsidies, export prohibitions and restrictions, and the follow-up to the Marrakesh Ministerial NFIDC Decision;

· improved their knowledge of existing tools that might be useful in preparing and analyzing notifications;
· gained "hands-on" experience in preparing notifications through practical exercises and case studies

